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This Week’s Weekday Mass Schedule 
11:00 a.m., Thursday, January 25th 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
This Monday, January 22nd, is a Day of Prayer for 
the Legal Protection of Unborn Children.  Please 
pray for all those participating, and for the unborn. 
 
Come celebrate Mass with our new Bishop 
Masses will be at 7pm Wednesday, January 24th at 
St. Thomas More in Lynchburg, and at 7pm on 
Thursday, January 25th at St. Andrew in Roanoke. 
The Mass at St. Thomas More will be followed by a 
reception, so bring a non-refrigerated dessert to 
share. 
 
Our Youth Group​ ​will be hosting a pasta bar 
dinner fundraiser in Morrow Hall on January 27th, 
following Mass.​  ​Tickets are $5 in advance, or $7 at 
the door.  Youths will be selling tickets before and 
after Masses through January 21st.  For more info 
contact Jessica deTournillon at 540-537-8254, or via 
email at​ ​jessica@resurrectioncatholic.org​. 
 
RCC Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast 
The annual breakfast will be Saturday, January 27th 
from 8:30 to 11:00 a.m.!  The RCC Parish Council, 
parish staff and spouses/Family will be preparing and 
serving eggs, sausage, bacon, pancakes and cooked 
apples.  Coffee, tea and orange juice will also be 
served.  ​This breakfast is in Appreciation for all you 
do throughout the year!!​  Please sign up on the form 
in the Commons/Office so we can plan accordingly. 
Thank you!  ALL ARE WELCOME. 
 
Knights of Columbus, Council #562, Super 
Bowl Tailgate Party/Chili Cookoff​ is Sunday, 
February 4th​. ​ Doors open at 5 p.m., kickoff is at 6:30 
p.m. Bring your favorite tailgate food to share or 
bring your favorite chili recipe and enter our Chili 
Cookoff.  Open to all!  Bring family, neighbors, 
friends.  Address: 3136 Harris St., SW, Roanoke. 
 
Something to Start Thinking About​ – A new 
chairperson for the Holy Strokes Golf Tournament is 
needed – more info to come in next week’s Bulletin. 

 
 
Please remember​ in your prayers the family of 
Jim Morrison whose funeral Mass was recently 
celebrated here at Resurrection.    May his soul rest 
in peace!  
 
Wednesday Women “Sharing the Amount” 

We are so grateful for the support RCC has 
given to the Wednesday Women’s group.  Thus, want 
to share how we spent our proceeds.  All is returned 
to the parish – from our Easter candy sale, our raffle 
and Craft Fair.  Last year we gave $4,300 to the RCC 
General Fund.  This year we contributed $200 for the 
purchase of youth group T-shirts and helped pay for 
youth events. The Tuesday Group was given $2,400 , 
to build a new shed, and for leaf blowers.  We also 
gave $400 to the Art and Environment Committee for 
new Ordinary Time banners and bought a new 
Censer/Thurible stand. We also contributed $3,000 to 
the Parish Emergency Fund for those needing 
financial help, got a new file cabinet for Deacon 
Barry and gave funds to Tami for new equipment she 
needed.  It is awesome that a group of our RCC 
women can share fellowship, fun and faith while 
making some money for our parish.  Ladies, come 
join us on Wednesday mornings at 9:30 in Morrow 
Hall for coffee – and then we’ll put you to work. 
Barbara Lenco 

 
Thank You!​ ​for​ ​the thoughts and prayers, meals 
and kindnesses. 

Shirley Minowicz and Family 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:jessica@resurrectioncatholic.org


 
 
 

 


